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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Homework survey 

We always value input from pupils and families as we work to continue to enhance the school experience 
for all. In order for school staff and governors to learn more, we are asking for feedback on your experience 
receiving homework concerns through the gateway app. The survey is designed to take no more than 5 
minutes to complete.  

We will analyse the responses so that we are able to most effectively communicate homework concerns to 
you in the future. Your feedback will help staff and governors to do this effectively. The survey can be 
accessed using the link below:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/12G7EwzcA1vD9UNJ9vNuv2rvxvDWPjvj6_k2dIi8OVsQ/edit 

May I take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your continued commitment to the school. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Seghiri 


